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June 24, 2016 
 
 
 
Dear Stakeholders,  
  
The Commissioners of the Oregon Public Utility Commission have granted Staff more 
time to deliberate and consider stakeholder positions before finalizing their memo 
reviewing the appropriateness of commingling of funds on eligible renewable projects. 
We do not anticipate releasing the initial draft of the staff report until later this summer. 
This delay will allow Staff more time to work with Commissioners and stakeholders.  
  
Unfortunately, this will also postpone the delivery of the final Staff review memo to the 
Commission. Staff anticipates the review memo will be move from the August 2nd public 
meeting to one of the September public meetings.  
  
We sincerely apologize for the delay and appreciate your understanding. We plan on 
sending an update on our progress and new schedule by July 22th.  
  
If you have any questions please feel free to reach out to me at (503) 378-5942 or at 
jp.batmale@state.or.us 
  
Thank you.  
 
 
 
Jean-Pierre (JP) Batmale 
Sr. Utility Analyst 
Energy Resources and Planning 
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